
 

 

 

 

CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL (CBO) 

OUT OF OFFICE NOTICE 

 

I will be out of office the week of September 28, 2025 returning Friday October 3, 2025. 

I will not be available for inspections during this time frame. Messages can be left on 

voicemail at the Municipal Office 705-752-1410 ext. 307 or on email at 

ckarpenko@callander.ca.  

I apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. Please do not 

proceed without prescribed inspections being completed. 

 

Regards, 
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